
How could I forget the offshore conference angle!!  
 
Considering Australia and New Zealand are a fraction of the world economy [and 
often it is cheaper to go to Singapore etc] we think it is important to visit the financial 
hubs in Asia to understand what is happening in our part of the world. We all know 
Australia’s financial future lays in Asia and we consider it very relevant to visit these 
areas. Needless to say we oppose it. 
 
   
Regards. 
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